Queensland Government

Cabinet – October 2018
Government response to the Queensland Anti-Cyberbullying Taskforce report: ‘Adjust our Settings: A community approach to address cyberbullying among children and young people in Queensland’
Premier and Minister for Trade

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]The Queensland Government is committed to leading the anti-cyberbullying agenda in Australia. Cyberbullying is a serious and complex issue.
2. The Queensland Anti-Cyberbullying Taskforce, chaired by Ms Madonna King, was announced on 19 February 2018. The Taskforce undertook extensive state-wide consultation with key stakeholders and the Queensland community.
3. The Taskforce reported to the Premier and Minister for Trade on 14 September 2018. 
4. The Taskforce report includes 29 recommendations for community and government action to address cyberbullying among children and young people.
5. The Queensland Government Response to the report accepts 27 recommendations and 2 recommendations in-principle.
6. Cabinet approved public release of Queensland Anti-Cyberbullying Taskforce Report: ‘Adjust our Settings: A community approach to address cyberbullying among children and young people in Queensland’.
7. Cabinet approved the Queensland Government Response to the Report. 
8. Attachments
· Queensland Anti-Cyberbullying Taskforce Report: ‘Adjust our Settings: A community approach to address cyberbullying among children and young people in Queensland’
· Queensland Government Response to the Report of the Queensland Anti-Cyberbullying Taskforce
